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Hearings next week on electronic voting  

The Victorian Parliament’s Electoral Matters Committee will hold public hearings next week on its inquiry into 

electronic voting. 

The public hearings will be on Monday 22 August from 10 am-4 pm and Wednesday 24 August from 10 am-2:30 

pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne 

Among those presenting evidence to the Committee will be electoral commissions, technology specialists and 

community advocacy groups. 

Under the inquiry’s terms of reference, the Committee is investigating the forms of electronic voting currently 

utilised in Victoria and other jurisdictions and their effectiveness. The Committee is also examining alternatives 

that are available that if implemented would ensure the continued integrity and security of the electronic 

voting system. 

The schedule for the hearings and the submissions to the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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